Volume 7 May 2018

www.nadaswimclub.org.uk

Congratulations to Bima for his 7 Pb's at Regionals.

N.S.C. Newsletter



Dates for you diary

May

12th Diddy League Gala -Tamworth. Coach 4:15pm from B&M Carpark.

19th/20th Northgate Spring open. Entries now closed.

19th Crusader League. Details to follow.

24th Cake stall from 5.45pm Cake donations gratefully received

June

10th 7pm *AGM* @ British Legion

16th Diddy League Gala Details to follow.

23rd/24th Shropshire County Summer Gala. Swimmers have been contacted.

28th Cake stall from 5.45pm Cake donations gratefully received

July

12th Cake stall from 5.45pm Cake donations gratefully received

Diddy Gala 12th May

Good luck to all who will be attending the Diddy Meet, don't forget to sign up for the coach of the noticeboard.

Masters Swimming News

The master's team are now in training to be part of the Crusader Squad.

If you would like to swim with the masters please speak to Angela.

Fundraising

Thank you for everyone who brought cakes at the latest cake stall, we raised £59.85.

Also thank you to everyone who has returned their Smartie tubes, any outstanding one can be returned ASAP THE WINNER WILL BE ANNOUNCED SHORTLY.

Kit for Sale

Club Clothing, swimwear, hats are available at most sessions.

Costumes £22.00

Jammers £20.00

New PB/Log Books £6.50

New Handle paddles £16

New & Used Fins too.

Coaches Tip

Please make sure to always practise the correct turns and finishes for your stroke.

Practise Makes Perfect!

CLUB NEWS

May Bank Holidays

Please note that there will be **NO**Training Sessions on both of the
Bank Holidays in May.
Mon 5th & Mon 28th

First Diddy's Gala

Newport's Junior Swimming
Team competed in the first of the
Nuneaton and District Junior
Swimming League (Diddy's)
meets held at Stafford Leisure
Centre. Newport fielded a squad
of 30 swimmers for the event,
some of whom were competing in
their first ever competitive gala.
The team performed well with 11
personal best times recorded and
were placed 5th overall.

New J1 Swim Judges

At the Diddy's Gala, two of our adult volunteers - Abi Turner and Ruth MacMullen were also being put through their paces in a different way – they had their assessment for their Judge 1 Qualification. Both passed and will now be able to officiate at future galas.

A first for Newport Swimming Club!

We hosted our first ever gala with visiting Clubs at Chase. Thank you to everyone who helped organise the meet and all those who helped on the day. Lots of back-room meetings had taken place to ensure that we were well prepared to host this event. Congratulation too to all swimmers who took part.